
Date: Wed, 27 Feb 2002 09:08:39 -0800
From: kyle wyenberg <kwyenberg@hotmail.com>
To: limnes@chebucto.ca

Good Morning

We, My Wife Ginesta and I, are new to Nova Scotia.  We are enjoying the
abundance of space and comparatively relaxed lifestyle.  To describe
Ginesta and I, we are environmental enthusiasts who love and respect the
world we live in.

We have arrived here from B.C. in early December last year and are 
trying
to find out if "A" Lake, near Fletchers Lake, is as clean and protected 
as
it seems.

A phone number and address for the Water Conservation Society of Nova
Scotia or any information you may have would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank You

Kyle Wyenberg

kwyenberg@hotmail.com

Ph.477-4777


